Letter from the President

July Tue, 2021 Published In Newsletters



As we enter the second half of 2021, I want to express my gratitude to our contractors, dealers, and industry friends that have continued to showcase amazing loyalty and patience with us as we continue to navigate the post-pandemic supply chain. Without each of you all and your continued support, we wouldn't be able to do the work we do – creating countless jobs and producing a growing offering of premier concrete equipment.

Our team is re-energized after having just come back from the 2021 World of Concrete show in Las Vegas, Nevada and is very much looking forward to what the remainder of 2021 will send our way. The WOC show allowed us a great opportunity to reconnect with existing industry friends, dealers, and contractors but also allowed us the chance to meet new faces and showcase our new equipment that we are very excited about.

Of all the equipment we brought to the show, my most favorite items we showcased were our new Pro-Series Walk-Behind Trowel, the new Pro446X, and our new economy Triple Roller Tube Paver, the TRTP75. We also unveiled redesigns of our Mechanical Pro (MP) 235 and Mechanical Super Pro (MSP) 445 machines. Our team at AEC headquarters in Paragould have been eager to release these machines and we are excited to finally share the new and re-designed models with you.

As an American-made, Family-Owned business, we strive daily to build and serve through innovation. Our promise to the contractors that utilize our equipment every day is something we take seriously and pride ourselves in. I, personally, am very much looking forward to the new releases for next year and cannot wait to share them with you all.

Thank you all for your interest in Allen Engineering and for assisting us in our goal to be the best supplier of concrete placing, finishing, polishing, and paving equipment. We value your feedback and want to hear from you. Please reach out to me via email at president@alleneng.com if you have any thoughts to how we might improve our offering or service.

Sincerely,



Jay M. Allen, President and Part Owner of AEC